
Director Report September 18: 

 

Community Picnic final report: Another great year. We profited $2,046.44 from 

food and raffles. Profited $83.00 on the 50/50. Our total profit was $2,146.44.   

Everything has calmed down now that summer is finished.  

We have deeply cleaned the building.  

The Town of Genesee is currently working on installing the bus drop off and pick 

up point. 9/16 They poured the concrete. 

I just received word that the Wyoming County Arts Council funding has been 

approved so we should be receiving our funds soon.  

I am still working on getting the reimbursement in from the GRVV grant. The first 

set of papers has been sent for review. 

I am still working on the historical registration with Gina as well. She hopes to 

have the initial paperwork submitted in October. 

We were approved by the F.T. and Anna Manley foundation for our grant for the 

new water filtration system. I have reached out to our contractor and a water 

sample has been sent to make sure the quality of water is good and to make sure 

the new system is ready to handle anything that is coming through. Initial tests are 

saying the water is acidic we will have to add a neutralizer. We are doing more 

testing.  

Fall Programs are in place for the most part. Julie is awaiting some doctor’s 

appointments, so we are not pushing it too hard right now. 

I am still working on the winter programs.  

 


